Luc Roberge, P. Eng., Candidate for Northern Regional Councillor

As a Profession, we are at a time of significant changes. PEO Council has accepted
the 15 recommendations and put forward a 3-year plan.

These recommendations require discussions prior to implementation.

To be effective, the path going forward must include dialogue with our
membership and sister organisations like Consulting Engineers Ontario an OSPE.

Please vote and encourage your fellow engineers to do so as well.

It is by voting and getting involved that we will ensure the viability of self-
regulation for our profession.

Thank you for your support.
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